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RECONSTRUCTION NEWS

After some delay, the final phase of the marina reconstruction is now underway. 
 Droney Marine Construction plans to complete the project by the start of the boating 
season.  White’s Creek Marina is closed to foot traffic during construction.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Volunteers are ALWAYS needed and are much appreciated as this is an all-volunteer 
association. Slip owners are encouraged to consider running for 2024-2025 Board 
positions, which will be voted on at the March annual meeting. At this time, we have 
no one to put on the ballot for the Treasurer position. The WCMB needs you! To 
explore this opportunity, please send a message to: whitescreekmarina@gmail.com

PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND 

The White’s Creek Marina Annual Meeting will be held at 10 am on Saturday, March 
23, 2024, at the Millville Fire Company Meeting Room, 35554 Atlantic Avenue, 
Millville, DE  19967. The annual meeting materials are in the process of being printed 
for mailing and include the financial report, the draft of the 2023 annual meeting 
minutes, 2024 renter information forms, ballot and proxy materials, and an invoice for 
the 2024 annual dues. All meeting materials will be available to download from the 
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Marina’s website “information & forms” at
https://whitescreekmarina-de.com/information-%26-forms.

MANY THANKS

We are very pleased to report that ALL 147 active slip owners paid the 2023 Special 
Assessment to support the final phase of the marina reconstruction.  Thank you!

UPDATE FROM THE WCMB PRESIDENT

Greetings, I trust this note finds you well.  The board will share updates and pictures 
on the construction project at the annual meeting as demolition is underway on Dock 
D.  We anticipate completing the final phase of the project in ample time for opening 
day.  I would like to thank the volunteers who came out to assist with the fall marina 
maintenance day, we will recognize those members at the annual meeting.  We had a 
dozen plus members attend allowing the completion of multiple tasks throughout the 
marina.  We plan have another maintenance day this spring as there are multiple items 
that need to be addressed.  This is an all-volunteer organization, so any and all 
assistance is greatly appreciated.  With that said, please ensure that you return your 
ballot forms as all board positions are up for re-election.  We welcome and need 
members to volunteer who have an interest in actively serving on the board as well as 
for other activities and tasks need to run our marina.   Thank you for your 
consideration.  We look forward to seeing you in March at the annual meeting.   
Paul Lubold

QUORUM REQUIRED TO MAKE MARINA DECISIONS!

PLEASE DO NOT FORGET TO SUBMIT THE PROXY VOTING FORM IF YOU ARE 
UNABLE TO ATTEND THE WCM ANNUAL MEETING ON MARCH 23, 2024!
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